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June 27,2021

Paul Sheridan
President

DDM Consulting
22357 Columbia Street

Dearborn, Michigan 48124-3431

Dear Mr. Sheridan,

Blessings and grace to you.

| have received your packet and auxiliary materials dated June 9, 2021. Thank you for your hard

work in putting this together.

My prayers are with you and with our nation as we continue to move back to normal after the

pandemic.
Sincerely,
William M. Wilson
President
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